
 

 

26th November 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Robinwood Residential October 2019 
 
As you are probably aware, Year 6 children have the opportunity to attend a three-day residential trip in 
the autumn term. This year we will be attending Robinwood at Maes-y-Nant near Wrexham from 

Wednesday 2nd October to Friday 4th October 2019. 
 
Maes-y-Nant is a brand-new purpose-built centre, with all the very best Robinwood sessions, perfect for 

Key Stage 2 groups. It delivers the ultimate Robinwood timetable with 15 fantastic activities all close at 
hand, including, for the first time at Robinwood, a high ropes course. If you would like to see more about 
Robinwood, take a look at their website: www.robinwood.co.uk   

 
Some of the other activities the children will be undertaking include archery, canoeing, giant swing, piranha 
pool, raft building, nightline and crate challenge.  

 
The cost for the trip will be £249 and can be paid in increments throughout the year. Please note, if your 
child is eligible for Pupil Premium then their trip will be funded by school.  
 

We are looking forward to an exciting trip and hope that as many children as possible will be able to take 
part. 
 

Wendy Gibson 
Trip Organiser 
 

 

Robinwood Residential October 2019 
 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ___________   
 

I would like my child to attend the Robinwood Residential  [  ] 

I do not wish my child to attend the Robinwood Residential  [  ] 
My child is eligible for Pupil Premium                                  [  ]          

 

 
Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________ 
 

http://www.robinwood.co.uk/

